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Dear St James Families,

As we arrive at the end of September, I’m amazed at how quickly the time has flown. Everyone
is now well settled into their new classes and school feels like a calm and happy place to be. We
have had our first few Open The Book collective Worships over the last few weeks; this week’s
gave us a dramatic retelling of the Bible story of Joash. There were some great performances,
including the pupil volunteers.
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'For the good of all' 1 Corinthians 12

Learning together with courage
and kindness

Headteacher: Mrs Ottaway
Contact: office@stjamesce.vale-academy.org
Telephone: 01235 868232

For safeguarding reasons we ask that smart watches don’t come into school - like mobile
phones if your child is in Years 5 or 6 and need them for safety getting home, we ask that
they are stored in the class cupboard (school can take no responsibility for their safety).
We have been making Christmas designs in school for you to order - these will be coming
home soon. 
Please return student information forms – it is very important to have all data up to date.
Communication: It is vital all families are connected to Parentmail - in order to give
permissions and pay for things. Events and learning celebrations are shared on Dojo. If
you are struggling to connect or use these please contact the School Office.
Census day lunch is on 5th October – this is how funding is decided for the year, so the
more hot dinners ordered the better!
School may be able to claim more funding for children if families meet particular criteria,
if you think you many be entitled please let the school Office know or contact our Home
School Link Worker: mrichardson@stjamesce.vale-academy.org

Notices:



12th Oct

This week in Celebration Collective Worship Year 5 came in protesting about a proposed
pipeline that would destroy Native American Land. It was a powerful performance
demonstrating some great Geography knowledge and a passionate display of courageous
advocacy - standing up for other people. It was also to hear every child speak in front of the
whole school. Well done Year 5! 

Learning Celebrations:

PTA AGM
Tuesday 3rd Oct

7PM
at school

Please come!

School Council:
As part of our school value of community we are developing pupil leaders within school. The
pupils are rising to the responsibility brilliantly and our first meeting was a great success; the
year 6 leads have organised future meetings and ensured everyone’s voice was heard, so all the
pupils ideas were represented. Class representatives were voted for by the pupils - supporting
the children’s understanding of democracy, as part of our work with the British Values.

Pupils across the school this week, visited our Trust Phizz Lab to have a day of Science
explorations. They all came back full of excitement about Science - this is a facility we will now
have access to throughout the year with the hope that lots more pupils will visit soon!

Lyle also shared his amazing Blue Peter Badges and Kit
celebrated ‘man of the match’ for sportsmanship and
standing up for others! 



Key Dates for the Diary
Sept/Oct 2023

Please remember to keep your contact information up to date and let us know
immediately if anything changes.




